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Telegraphic { Inland: Committee, London, Telex Teleplmne:' ROYal 9166
eﬁdd‘;ess 10verseas: Committee, London, E.C.3 Telex No.: 24305

Ath April 1963

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "IRINI'S LUCK"

With reference to my letter of the 20th March and
our recent telephone conversations resarding this ship,
I have to acquaint you that the Owners have now asked
for a survey to be held at Rostock for the issue of
certificates to allow the ship %o proceed loaded from
that port to Santander where she will be broken up.

The Committee have today agreed to this further
gshort postponement of the Special Survey subject to a
gatiefactory survey being held in accordance with the
requirements set forth in my letter of the 4th February,
and I have to confirm my telex messagse to you today

confirming this decision and furnishing you with the further

details requested by you.

If you will let me know in due course details of your

fees and expenses, oteps will be taken to have these
collected here in London.

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Commi ttee,

The Surveyors,
GDANSK,.
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